
Board of Review Minutes (Rough Dra6) 

 

The Board of Review mee:ng was called to order at 4:30 PM on May 8th. 

Present were Chairman Denise Thomas, Supervisors Kevin Behnke and Kelly Chris:ansen, and Joe Denor 
Assessor for the Town of Newton. 

Mo:on was made to nominate Denise Thomas as Chair, and Kevin Behnke as Vice Chair.  Mo:on carried. 

Joe Denor stated that the assessment role is not ready at this :me, and we will adjourn the Board of 
Review mee:ng un:l August 28, 2023, from 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM.  Assessments for the town will be 
finished and mailed to the town residents in July.   

The mo:on was made by Kevin Behnke and seconded by Kelly Chris:ansen to adjourn un:l the August 
28th mee:ng. Mo:on carried. 


